
 

POPLAR FARM PARENT  

MEET AND GREET                
You are invited to come and meet the newly appointed 

Head Of School (Infants) - Erica McGinley, to chat with 

her and the Principal, Jenny Wheeldon. 

Full uniform samples will be on display (purchases can 

be made at the Parent Induction on May 23rd).   

This meet and greet is for parents and carers only, we regret there will be no 

crèche facilities available. Please confirm your attendance by emailing     

 jacki.bartram@citacademies.co.uk 

As the school is still being built we are meeting at 
Isaac Newton Primary School                                                       

ON WEDNESDAY 25th APRIL  

Session One: 5pm-5.45pm Session Two: 5.45pm-6.30pm 

You can attend either session to suit 

 
Poplar Farm Primary School, Helmsley Road, Grantham, NG31 8XF  

 
Telephone: 01476 515321 | enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk  

www.poplarfarm.eschools.co.uk  


